August 13, 1982

Mr. Kenneth Freidman
Art Express

P.0. Box 800

Canal Street Station

New York, New Yoik 10013

Dear Mr. Friedman,

Our national newsletter will introduce you to SPACES, a non-profit
organization concerned with the preservation of, and documentation of-
about, the over 200 American "folk art environments".

We're interested in getting a copy of your Volume 1, No 1 edition

with its cover story on the Rolling Thunder environment in Imlay,
Nevada. We're also interested in your issue a few months past featurésg
buildings shaped 1ike fish, hot dogs, etc. These issues, i1f abailable,
would be valaable additions to our archives.

Please let us know, too, if you regularly provide past issues to your
readership. If so, we would add your publication to the biBliography
which will be published in the next issue of our newsletter.

Would it be possible for us to receive regular review copies of Art
Express?

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director

j2ueeve 70 £



